MARCH Drama News 
So much for snow days!

· Congratulations to the cast and crew of OPTICS who won 2nd place at the VHSL District One Act competition.  Especially to Jess Bice who won the Outstanding Actress award.  This allowed us to go on and compete at the Regional level last weekend at Patriot High School.   The show was very well received and the judges complimented us taking on such challenging work, but Fairfax and Chantilly will be the two schools moving on to States. 
· I have sent home information packets for our Fall 2017 trip to the Oregon Shakespeare Festival.  If you emailed me that you were interested in sending your child, then I gave them a packet to bring home.  IF you are just now hearing about this, and want more information, please email me and I’ll send you a packet as well. The first deposit to hold a spot is due April 1st.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Our Drama Family event for this month will be seeing BEAUTY AND THE BEAST on Friday, March 24th (no school that day).  Most likely an evening show-time at Fairfax Town Center, but we will confirm as it gets closer and movie times are announced.
· Our next booster meeting is Monday, April 3rd at 7:00pm in the drama room.  We will be discussing the musical and end of the year activities.  All are welcome.  
· We have started rehearsals for Les Miserables (May 11-13) and are looking for old wooden chairs that you might be willing to loan or donate for the show.  Please email Mrs. Gelinas if you think you have something to offer.
· We are also looking for people to advertise in our musical program. If you have a business you would like to buy advertising space for, please email me and I’ll send you our rate card information.
· Our Oakton Improvables will be finishing off the month with another comedy show on Friday, March 31st at 7:00pm in the lecture hall.  This is a free event!
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